RECEIVED

November 5th, 2021

NOV 05, 2021

CAMBRIDGE HISTORICAL COMMISSION

Gregory Burd and Francesca Gino 72 Lexington Ave Cambridge, MA 02138 3337

Historic Commission, City of Cambridge 795 Massachusetts Ave, Cambridge, MA 02139, United States

To whom it may concern,

We hereby formally withdraw our application for demolition of the property at 68 Lexington Ave, Cambridge MA (map/lot: 247-108 <a href="https://www.cambridgema.gov/propertydatabase/20376">https://www.cambridgema.gov/propertydatabase/20376</a>). Further, let it be known that we have no plans to reapply for a demolition permit and that our intentions are now to sell the property in its current condition.

We ask that the Historic Commission include an item in the December 2021 agenda to review and rescind the November 2021 meeting's decision to initiate a landmark study process for 68 Lexington Ave. given that this property is no longer in danger of demolition and will soon be under new ownership.

We appreciate the time and consideration given to this property by the Commission and hope that the future owners of the property honor its historic nature in their plans and stewardship.

Kind regards,

Gregory Scott Burd

Francesca Gino